
Injured? Don't know what to do? Call Aramjoo!

This year has had its trials and tribulations. Since opening Aramjoo Law Firm in
2014 much of the practice has surrounded the area of Family Law. 

We have been fortunate to be able to help so many families and have had the
opportunity to work with some great clients. 

We are excited to announce that at Aramjoo Law Firm, we will be changing our
path and focusing on personal injury matters! Visit our new website at

www.aramjoo.com

We are aware this is quite a shift. However, we are very passionate about this
move. Not only have we seen the impact that having great counsel can have on

your case, we have also personally experienced it. 

Having been in a vehicle accident in 2006 and being rushed by the insurance to
settle the matter, Paemon and Ashley learned that a quick settlement offer by

the insurance company does not necessarily mean a fair settlement.

Losing a house in a fire in 2017 Ashley and Paemon learned that while you
may have insurance, the insurance company is first and foremost a business

and is not eager to pay what you are entitled to receive.

In 2021 Paemon and Ashley lost a loved one in a motorcycle accident. Quickly
hiring competent counsel meant that the weight of the situation was lessened
knowing someone was in their corner handling the process so that they could

focus on what they needed to.

Suffering the loss of a loved one and seeing how critical counsel can be in the
realm of personal injury has helped guide us where we need to be. 

We announce with great excitement that effective November 1st, 2022 Aramjoo
Law Firm will be accepting personal injury matters. 

Our current case load is not going anywhere. We will continue to advocate for
our clients and work towards our new practice area. 

With that being said, if you or a loved on is in need of legal assistance please
contact Aramjoo Law Firm.

17 W. Kansas St., Liberty, MO 64068
816-479-5898  |  admin@aramjoolawfirm.com

Disclaimer: The choice of an attorney is an important decision and should not be based on advertising
alone. The use of this e-mail or communication through this e-mail does not create an attorney-client

relationship.
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